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Why does Lenovo love lemurs 
and why do they love the 
DLC ? 
Charities like the DLC who support education and STEM initiatives are particularly important to 
Lenovo as a technology company.   
 
How did you discover the DLC?   
Lenovo’s headquarters is located in the Raleigh-Durham area, not far from the DLC.  Lenovo’s 
Global Product Manager, Sandra Strenka, volunteers at the DLC and many of our employees 
have also visited the center with their families.  
 
How long have you been supporting the DLC?  
Lenovo and its employees have provided funding and time to the lemurs since January 2015. 
 
Why is it important to you to support the DLC?  
Lenovo cares about the communities in which we work and serve our customers, particularly 
here in the Raleigh-Durham area where we are headquartered.   
 
Favorite species of lemur.   
Our favorite species of lemur is the Coquerel’s Sikafa.  We got to know these lemurs while 
working in their enclosures, and they are especially curious about our Yoga laptops! 
 


